To,

Dr. Poonam Devdutt

counselor
Shobhit university

Meerut,
Sub: Invitation letter for Chief Guest in National Seminar

Dear Madam

Greetings of the Day!
We are writing this letter to request your honourable presence in gracing our National

Seminar “Impact of mindfulness program for reducing stress in Nurses” on 17"
May 2019 at 10:30 a.m. We would be most honoured, if you can be our semina’s Chief

Guest and present a short speech in conjunction to the seminar,
We look forward to your positive confirmation of our invitation to this annual

technical fest

Thanking you,
Yours sincerely
WMirs. Asha Yadav

Principal, Coilege of Nursing,
LLM.T University
Meerut

"0" Pocket, Ganga Nagar, Mawana Road, Meerut,
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